
 

 

 

 

November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Sports Awards Evening – Tuesday 5th December at 7.00pm 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the Sports Awards Evening at Kingshill School, where an award will be 
presented to your son/daughter for achieving success in a sports activity.  
 
The Sports Awards are a way of recognising the effort, performance and progress of Kingshill School students 
partaking in school sport.  
 
The award ceremony will be held in the Sports Hall and last from 7.00pm until approximately 8.00pm.   
 
Parents, award-winners and guests are invited to the dining room following the ceremony for refreshments. 
 
The evening will be a formal occasion so please ensure that your son/daughter wears full school uniform. 
 
Award-winners will be able to purchase a Sports Tie, which can be worn as part of the school uniform. These 
cost £7.00 and will be available to purchase on the night. Please note we can only accept cash or cheques, 
made payable to Cirencester Kingshill School.  
 
Your son/daughter will have a seat allocated to them along with the other award-winners. Due to restrictions 
on seating, extra seats are limited to two per family.  
 
Please return the reply slip to confirm your son/daughter will be attending the Sports Awards Evening and the 
number of family seats you require. Please ensure that the reply slip is returned to Mr Hamblin (PE Office) by 
Tuesday 28th November 2023.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr P. Hamblin 
Head of Physical Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please return to Mr Hamblin in the PE Office by Tuesday 28th November 2023 
 
 
Student’s name _______________________________________________  Tutor Group _____________ 
 
My son/daughter will be attending Kingshill School Sports Awards Evening on Tuesday 5th December 2023. 
 
Extra seats required _________(max 2)    Signed___________________________________________ 
(Person with Parental Responsibility)    
 
 


